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Posted: October 30, 2023 

 

Planning Board 

Public Hearing 

 

 

The Webster Planning Board will be holding a 
public hearing on Thursday, November 16, 2023, 
at 6:30pm. The purpose of this hearing is to 
present and receive public comments on 
proposed amendments to the Zoning Ordinance 
and Driveway Regulations. The meeting will be 
held at Town Hall in the Grange Hall. The 

proposed ordinance can be viewed online at 
www.webster-nh.gov. A physical copy of the 
changes has also been made available for viewing 
in the Town Clerk’s Office and Land Use Office. 
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